CITY OF FRANKLIN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING & MEETING

Please be advised that the Franklin City Council will hold a public hearing at 6:03
PM on August 3, 2015 at the Franklin City Hall, Council Chambers, 316 Central
Street, Franklin N.H. 03235, relative to the establishment of the Franklin School
District Withdrawal Planning Committee to study the feasibility and advisability of
the Franklin School District’s withdrawal from School Administrative District #18.

Provisions for persons with special needs can be made by contacting the City
Manager’s office, via telephone or mail at least five days prior to the public hearing.
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